
CITY OF OULU

The City of Oulu Housing Guidance Service can provide 
assistance and advice with housing-related issues. The 
housing guidance is free of charge and intended for all Oulu 
inhabitants, no matter their mode of housing.

The housing counsellors can support and assist you with housing-related 
questions such as
• 
• applying for a new dwelling
• 
• trouble with maintaining your apartment, or when facing eviction

Contact the housing counsellors as soon as you identify a housing-related 
issue that you need help with. You may contact us by telephone, SMS message 
or email. A meeting in person can also be arranged if desired. Working with us 

Let’s work things out together!

Housing councellors
Laura Tanjunen Samuli Virtasalo         Email: 

 


